
OPEN AFTERNOONS
As you will have seen in The Pen, this week is the start of

our ‘Book Look’ open afternoons! 

 These events will offer a wonderful opportunity to visit
your child’s classroom, see firsthand the exciting learning
taking place at school and for your children to share their

progress and success with you. 

Upcoming sessions:
Thursday 9  October - Year 1th

Friday 10  October - Year 5th

Monday 13  October - Year 3th

Tuesday 14  October - Year 2th

Wednesday 15  October - Year 6th

Thursday 16  October - Year 4th

Please go to your child’s classroom door (where you would normally
drop off/pick up) for 2:45 on the days above!

Any questions, please ring the school office on 01326 572998.

We look forward to welcoming you; your participation means
a great deal to us and your children. 


